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To:        Mayor, City Council Members, Staff 
From:   Ryan Lind, Fire Chief 
Date:    7/17/2024 
RE:        Radio Purchase 
 
 
As part of the 2024-2025 budget year, Santaquin Fire & EMS submitted for, and was approved for the 

purchase of new portable radios.  The amount budgeted in the FY 24-25 budget for these radios is 

$90,000.00.   We have 2 bids for radio purchase, from vendors in the State of Utah. 

One for 20 radios at a cost of $88,858.80 from Motorola Solutions. 

The second bid from Mission Communications LLC for 30 radios for $78,500.00 

Santaquin Fire & EMS seeks approval and support for the purchase of the 30 radios from Mission 

Communications.   

The additional radios will be used for Emergency Management, as well as the Emergency Operations 

Center.   

We feel this is the best option, as we can secure additional radios for a cheaper price, and still remain 

within the budgeted amount approved. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns 

 


